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Dear Mr. Roberston,

Thank you for all your work seeking balance for all users of the Shoshone.

I support the proposed winter motorized use season dates and closing the areas
around the Deception Creek and Pinnacles cross-country ski trails on Togwotee
Pass.

I don't think the Sublette Pass trail makes sense as a motorized route since the trail
has traditionally been used by skiers.

I also hope the Shoshone will include a minimum snow depth restriction of 18 inches
to ensure that over-snow vehicle use is only occurring when there’s enough snow to
protect the underlying vegetation.

Thank you for your consideration! Have a great weekend.

Best,

Hal

M: 




